6/2021

Primary Health Care http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare





Teaching Newsletter

Bristol Medical School, 1st Floor, 5 Tyndall Avenue, Bristol, BS8 1UD
Tel: 0117 42 82987 phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk

Teaching in the Academic Year 2021-22

We're now recruiting for practices to teach during the 2021-22 academic year starting in September. If you haven't already received a copy of our **CAPC teaching brochure** with information on all the teaching next year and how to sign up, you can find it here <u>Information</u> <u>for GP teachers | Centre for Academic Primary Care | University of Bristol</u> We're really excited by how much interest there has been in our new 'Academies package' so far!

'Academies Package' for practices that want to teach in Years 3-5. This will include

- guaranteed monthly teaching payments
- a 5% uplift on all payments
- a one-off payment for GP and administration time to set up teaching in the practice

GP3 Finale

Ciaran and Simon would like to extend their thanks to all the GPs who taught GP3 this year. The feedback from the students has been excellent and is a credit to all of your enthusiasm and flexibility during a very unusual year of teaching.

GP3 concluded on the 25th of May with a visit from external speaker Dr Austin O'Carroll. Austin is a world leading expert in homeless health and his talk, entitled "Making Sense of Street Chaos – why homeless people do not use mainstream health services", was both inspirational and thought provoking.

Austin is a GP in Dublin and the founder of Safetynet which aims to improve the healthcare for homeless people in Ireland. He has won many awards for his work including the 2020 WONCA Europe Award of Excellence in Health Care. He also represented Ireland at the 2016 Paralympics.

You can access a recording of Austin's talk by clicking on the link below.

https://mediasite.bristol.ac.uk/Mediasite/Play/5a1b328e0ac94d93ba41f17920f514b21d

This talk is about 1 hour long and highly informative.

You could log this as CPD in your appraisal portfolio

Need help with routine practice work, BP, phlebotomy etc?

Read how Kimberly Bruce, GP4 lead, involved her students

Would you like some help with your polypharmacy patients?

Improving care through taking part in research

Chance to help shape future GP teacher workshops

Very brief 2 item questionnaire

All on page 2

GP3

6/2021

Primary Health Care http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare





Teaching Newsletter

Bristol Medical School, 1st Floor, 5 Tyndall Avenue, Bristol, BS8 1UD Tel: 0117 42 82987 phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk

Need help with routine practice work? from Kimberly Bruce

We had 4th and 5th year students this year. As part of their placements, we supervised them in measuring blood pressures, taking blood and processing samples. We also offered them the opportunity to do these as a paid role on a Saturday morning. All the fourth years took up this offer and have fed back that they have found it useful for their learning and are planning to come back as 5th years on a Saturday. We plan to do a joint induction in these skills for our new 4th and 5th years in the Autumn which should be more efficient and help build networks for the students across the years.

Improving Medicines use in People with Polypharmacy in Primary Care

Do you use EMIS and have a practice of over 6000 patients? Are you interested in improving delivery of medication reviews to patients with polypharmacy? CAPC is running the IMPPP trial and looking for enthusiastic practices to recruit 50 patients for structured medication reviews, starting from around September for 6 months. Training for clinicians is included, a pharmacist will be provided if you don't already have one, and practices will be reimbursed for trial activities with intervention practices receiving approx. £120 per patient reviewed. Visit the website by clicking here or contact imppp-study@bristol.ac.uk

Want to know more about research at CAPC, Bristol, (Centre for Academic Primary Care)? If so, please click on this link

Research | Centre for Academic Primary Care | University of Bristol

GP Teacher workshops for 21-22— 2 questions—What would you like?

Looking ahead, we are planning to run all our regular year specific workshops online. But we are missing seeing our teachers face to face, and as soon as Covid makes it possible again we are looking to run an inspiring education day, possibly in summer 2022.

Thank you to all of you who have already completed our very brief two item workshop questionnaire. Please take a minute to let us know your views if you haven't done so already.

Thank you.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx? id=MH ksn3NTkql2rGM8aQVGwleHrGh YdBjxxBp8egTGdUQzkxVENXVU1OUjlJRFBNVDFW SkxOUlM4QS4u